
 
 
 
CONTACT: Francisco “French” Espinoza, Public Works Director, 
fespinoza@taosgov.com, (575) 751-2047 

  
  
For Immediate Release:  
 

TAOS REGIONAL LANDFILL CLOSED MAY 6, 2016 

Friday, May 06, 2016– Taos, NM 

Due to high winds gusting to 35 mph, Taos Regional Landfill will be closing at 2:45 PM 
today and will re-open during normal operating hours on Saturday May 7, 2016. Thank 
you. 
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